
 
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,   Head Teacher’s Comments 
There are only three weeks to go until we break up for the summer holidays!  We thank you for your continued 
support in working with us to keep your children safe at school.  
 
It was lovely to welcome a couple of new parents to the PFA meeting earlier this week. The next meeting will be 
held after school on Monday 13th of September – we hope to see you there.  
 
Please remember to follow NHS advice and if you or your child have any COVID symptoms, please keep them 
off school and get them tested, using a PCR test. If you need further clarification, please see the DOJO post 
from Wednesday. Please could you also remember to wear your mask when you are picking up and dropping off 
your child. Infection rates are creeping up in Cumbria and lots of other local schools have bubbles closed. 
 
Despite the on-going pandemic, your children continue to amaze us with their hard work and wonderful sense of 
fun and adventure. Today, the Explorers have had a lovely, if a little wet, time at Lakeland Maze Farm Park. The 
Detectives and Trailblazers enjoyed their penultimate water-sports session on Windermere yesterday too. This 
week, we experienced sailing, paddle boarding and jumping off the jetty!  
 
Next week, The Trailblazers are off to Lakeside YMCA for their adventure day. Drop off for Years 5 and 6 is 
8.15am and pick up is 4pm. 
 
Please spread the word that we are hoping to have a stay and play session on the morning of 1st of July for any 
potential Nursery and EYFS children. We are hoping the weather is kind to us so we can be in our amazing EYFS 
playground and shelter for this. Please phone school to let us know you're coming 015394 48125.  
 
Given the nature of the ever changing situation related to COVID, plans for after school clubs may change. 
Please keep an eye on DOJOs for any last minute unavoidable changes. 
 
This Sunday we are very excited to be joining Father Darren for Mass to celebrate First Holy Communion for 
nine of our children. We hope the sun shines and that they have a really special day. 
 
Enjoy the weekend everyone and stay safe,  
Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey  
Head of School & Executive Head    
 

   ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception 95% 
Year 1  96% 
Year 2  100% 
Year 3  100% 
Year 4 97.5% 
Year 5       94.3% 
Year 6      100% 

Well done 
Years 2, 3 & 6 

– that’s 
excellent! 

June  DIARY – JUNE & JULY 2021 
Monday 28th Lakes Yoga, in school time   
Wednesday 30th  First confession, participating KS2, pm 
July 
Thursday 1st  YMCA Lakeside Activity Day, KS2, all day 
Friday 2nd  Swimming, KS2, pm in school time 
CLUBS 
Theme Day Years Cost 
Sports Mondays Year 2 up Free 
Cooking Tuesdays Year R up £2 per session 
Performing Wednesdays Year 3 up Free 
Circus Skills Thursdays Year 3 up Free 
Football Fridays Year 2 up Free 

Wrap-around Care - all payments are due in advance when booking please 
Breakfast Club* is open from 8.15am until 8.45am £2 per child, per session  
After-school Club* runs from 3.15pm until 5pm at £4 per child, per session. 
*Please book a week in advance to allow staff planning.  If less notice is given we cannot guarantee availability. 
   

 

 
Our children who will be celebrating 

their First Holy Communion on Sunday 


